

## Hill View Primary Academy

## **Anti-Bullying Week**

## Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may know, Anti-Bullying Week will be taking place during the week beginning 13<sup>th</sup> November. The school council have decided to run a **competition** for pupils to design their own **Anti-Bullying Poster** to display in the school. The winner of the competition will receive a prize as decided by the school council.

Things to include in your poster:

- What bullying is
- How to stop bullying
- Who to speak to if you are being bullied
- Bright, colourful and bold pictures make it stand out!

Please bring your poster and hand it to your class' School Council representative by Monday 20th November.

We also look forward to seeing everyone with their odd socks on Monday 13<sup>th</sup>!

Thank you for supporting this fantastic event.

The Hill View School Council